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Religion 
Congratulations to our Primary 4 children who celebrated the Sacrament of 

Reconciliation for the first time on Wednesday 9th November.  The children showed 

great reverence in the Church and were a credit to their families who worked so well 

with the teachers to support them in learning their prayers and songs.  

Christmas Musical Performances 

On Friday 2nd December the P4, P5, P6 and P7 children will be 

singing at the ‘Lighting up the Community’ Event at the Sarsfields. The 

children should be there at 6.30pm to perform for the switching on of 

the lights. They may wear their ‘ordinary clothes’ so they are warm at 

night-time.  

 
On Friday 16th December there will be two performances in the Assembly Hall and 
all are welcome to attend. 

 
10.00am – 10:45am 
Primary 1,2 & 3 children will perform ‘Whoops-a - Daisy Angel’ 
 
11:00am-12:00 noon 
Primary 4,5,6 &7 children will perform ‘Lights, Camel Action’ 

 
FOSM - Christmas Movie Night 0n Friday 9th December 2022 -Entry is £3 per child, 

tuck shop is available, no mobile phones permitted. 

 

P1-P3 ‘The Little Reindeer’ Movie from 6:00- 7:30pm 

P4-P7 ‘Elf’ Movie from 7:45-9:20pm  

 

We will be collecting for the Christmas Hampers in December. Please check your 

child’s school bag for notes. Thank you 

Key Dates for Admissions to St Mary’s in September 2023 

New Admissions are welcome to contact the school office to arrange a visit to the 

school.  

 



Links with Post Primary Schools 
On 25th November 2022 our P6/7 children visited St Ronan’s College for their ‘Taster 
Sessions.’ 
On 9th December 2022 they will visit Lismore Comprehensive for their Taster 
Sessions 9:30-12pm 
Open Night information for all Post Primary Schools will be on their individual websites.  

Travelling Book Fair 
Thank you to everyone who supported the Travelling Book Fair. 

 

SLNRA 
SLNRA will be funding a ‘Get-up & Discover’ programme aimed at our Primary 4 
class. They will be participating in a Willow Star workshop on Wednesday 30th 
November. 
 

 Healthy Kidz continues Thursday and after schools are on Monday 

afternoon. 

 
School Comms 
A sincere thanks to the FOSM for helping towards the cost of the new online Parent 
Pay App. We appreciate your patience as we all navigate the new system. To book 
your child’s dinners it requires you to select the days of the meal on the club’s 
section and pay the amount on the payments section.  
Reminder school comms can be used for the weekly payment for the music for  
P5-P7 which is £1 and snack for P1-P3 is £2.  
Thank you 
 
Christmas Holidays begin at 12noon on 22nd December until the 5th January 2023 
Thank you very much for your continued support. Mrs McAlinden  

 


